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To whom it may concern:

I am opposed to the Painted Hills Development for two reasons. 

First, that area seems to be a "wetland" come spring time. We have seen the golf course
flooded on multiple occasions. We have lived in the Painted hills for 15 years. Over the years
we have seen the flooding of the golf course and over the road on Thorpe.

Secondly, I am concerned about the amount of traffic and impact it would have on our roads
and the impact it would have on our schools. 

Sincerely,

-- 
Jenny Marshall MS, CCC-SLP
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